
Mothers of Alumni Council
of La Salle College Preparatory

Come discover the Mothers of Alumni Council
at our General Meeting and Care Package Night

You will be joining an elite group: mothers 
of La Salle graduates. La Salle College 
Preparatory proudly supports those 
wonderful women who developed 
friendships and formed bonds with our 
school and other parents. We invite you to 
join us for an evening of discovery and what 
to expect this upcoming year.

Congratulations, 
mothers of seniors!

Thursday, October 18, 2018
6-8 pm in the La Salle Dining Hall

We will have a panel of guest speakers to
answer all your questions.

Topic: What to Expect this Upcoming Senior Year

Please RSVP to aromero@lasallehs.org 
by October 15, 2018

Service Hour Opportunities Available
Please contact Lucy Evans at levans100@gmail.com or 
Lisa Urbina at lisa.urbina1@gmail.com

For general information about MAC, please 
email Lisa Urbina at lisa.urbina1@gmail.com


